
Dear NYC Amateur 2020 entrant:


	 Since you already submitted to us an entry for the 2020 
NYC Amateur, we are currently still holding you entry fee from 
last year’s event.  If you intend to play in the 2021 then you are 
required to do NOTHING – we will assume that you are playing 
in the 2021 event, and you entry is already considered 
RECEIVED.  


Your status will be the same as your ORIGINAL entry (that 
is, either entered into a qualifying site or exempt due to your 
qualifications in 2020).  If you have become EXEMPT during 
2020 (see EXEMPTIONS List on our website – 
www.sigagolf.com), then please contact us at zuntfirm@aol.com 
or (718) 448-5077, to let us know of your change in status.


	 If you have decided NOT to enter this year’s event, then we 
can arrange a refund pursuant to the instructions detailed on the 
HOME page of our website.


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Thanks,


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Matt Zuntag


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Tournament Chairman
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